
Grand Prix Kadaň 2025, Czech Republic 
 

 

Dear friends, 
 

It is our honor to invite your athletes, coaches and referees to participate on annual 
international competition Grand Prix of Kadaň 2025. 

 
The venue is to symbolize the dedication, perseverance, and unwavering 

commitment that martial artists embody, and in the name of organizing club we are proud to 
express our passion for Karate and our dedication to promote the martial arts community by 
the creation and maintenance of this platform for athletes to showcase their talents. 
 

Competition is organized by Karate Klub Kadaň and Klášterec in cooperation with 
JKA Czech republic, and it will be held on 31st May and 1st June in Kadaň, Czech Republic, 
and our organizing team will do maximum to ensure that all the participants will had a good 
time in Kadaň. 

 
Please find enclosed all important information and in case of any need for help or any 

question, my colleague Mr. Michal Kubinec is available for more information (f. e. list of 
available hotels with contact details, etc.) on the following contacts: 

 
phone.: +420 602 761 427 
e-mail: michal.kubinec@vtchomutov.com 
 

We wish all the participants success and we are looking forward to see you in Kadaň. 
 
 

Best Regards, 
 
On behalf of Karate GP 2025 organisation team 
 
Mgr. Josef Patík 
 
Chairman of the Karate Klub of Kadaň and Klášterec 

https://email.seznam.cz/#compose?to=michal.kubinec%40vtchomutov.com

